
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 August 2005 

3. MEMORIAL/RUSSLEY/HAWTHORNDEN AREA PLAN 
 
 The Board received information on the outcome of appeals to the Environment Court relating to 

Blocks A, B and C of the Memorial/Russley/Hawthornden Area Plan. 
 
 With the decisions now made by the Environment Court, Council work on the area plan would be 

resumed. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


